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Request for Information CA-NP-013

Q. (2021 Electrification, Conservation and Demand Management Application, Volume
1, page 17) Has NP consulted the Province’s oil and gas industry about its
electrification programs? Have oil and gas companies applied for intervenor status?

A. No, Newfoundland Power did not specifically consult with the province’s oil and gas
industry about its electrification programs. The Company did, however, provide a
presentation on its electrification programs at the Newfoundland and Labrador
Environmental Industry Association (“NEIA”) conference. The Newfoundland and
Labrador Oil and Gas Industries Association is a member of NEIA.

Newfoundland Power is not aware of any oil and gas companies that have applied for
intervenor status in this proceeding.
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